
This bill makes the gun owner liable for crimes committed by someone you have LAWFULLY transferred a gun to for two years after 
the transfer unless you can somehow prove you transferred the gun with a trigger lock installed... a lot of handling and mishandling 
can happen two years after the transfer! Responsibility is transferred after once that firearm is legally transferred.

Under the HB2510 bill, it will be unlawful to have a gun in one's home if it is not inaccessible in an emergency if one of your upstairs 
windows is unlocked or if one's children is home.

If I lock the gun with an easily defeated trigger or cable lock (an easily defeatable stainless steel wire), which the bill calls for I will be 
in violation. If the gun were stolen and the easily defeatable cable lock is cut and used in a crime... as much as I complied with the 
law, this bill will continue to victimize the gun owner after the theft.


